
City  Clerk  announces  open
house and public hearing on
voting district formations
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of
Costa Mesa will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, July 5,
2016, at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter can be
heard, in the City Council Chamber, 77 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa,
California, to consider the formation of council districts and
to consider establishing the exact boundaries of the council
districts to be reflected in a district map or maps.

If any part of the proposed project is challenged in court,
participants may be limited to raising only those issues that
were  raised  during  the  public  hearing,  or  in  written
communication delivered to the council at or prior to the
public hearing.

Any person with an interest in this matter is invited to
attend said hearing and testify.

An informational Open House will be held prior to the public
hearing on the same day, Tuesday, July 5, 2016, from 4:30 p.m.

to 5:30 p.m. in the City Hall 1st Floor Conference Room, 77
Fair Drive, Costa Mesa, California, for review of proposed
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district maps.

For questions concerning this open house or public hearing,
please contact Brenda Green, City Clerk, City of Costa Mesa,
at (714) 754-5225.

 

 


